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Thank You 

A huge thank you and well done again to all the P1-4 children and staff for an amazing five performances of 

‘Christmas with the Aliens.’  They were true stars and gave their all to each performance.  We hope you 

enjoyed it too.  Thank you for the support of parents in preparing and practicing as well as to the 

volunteers each night who served teas and coffees.  A big thank you to Harry Gow who also supplied the 

shortbread and biscuits. 

 

House Winners 

At our assembly on Wednesday with Rev Scott we declared the house winners for the 

festive house afternoon we had a couple of weeks ago.  Each house created banners 

that have been displayed in our hall for the Christmas period.  The winners were 

Pinewood with 18 points, Redwood and Greenwood joint second with 17 points, 

Cedarwood third with 16 points and Elmwood with 14 points.  A very close contest 

between each group! 

Community Café  

A total of £147.50 was raised on Wednesday at our Community Café. We had a lovely time and thank 

everyone who came for their support. 

 

Christmas Parties 

A reminder of the Christmas parties for the coming week; 

Monday, 18th December  9.15-10.15 ~ P7   1.45-2.45 ~ P6 

Tuesday, 19th December 9.15-10.15 ~ P5   1.45-2.45 ~ P4 

Wednesday, 20th December 9.15-10.15 ~ P3  1.45-2.45 ~ P2 

Thursday, 21st December 9.15- 10.15 ~ P1  9.30-10.30 ~ ELC Winter Wonderland 

For those in the morning, children can come dressed and take a change to 

school if they wish.  For afternoon parties, children can be collected and 

go home for lunch or take a change with them. 

P7 Transition Ceilidh Children in P7 have been invited to take part in the 

annual transition ceilidh on Tuesday, 19th December from 11.15-1.30pm.  

Letters with further information on this will be issues next week.  

 

Achievements 

  Congratulations this week go to Rose MacKenzie who got two 

bronze medals recently in the Taekwondo British 

Championships.  These were received for sparring (fighting) and 

for her pattern.  Another fantastic achievement she can be very proud of.  
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